
SELECTBOARD MEETING – SEPTEMBER 10 2015 

 

Present: Andrea Ogden, Chrystal Cleary, Seth Bigelow 

September 10, 2015 9:00 AM 

 

Seth has signed off on the TreeFarm designation for Evarts and Pitcher forests. A ceremony will 

take place in the spring to promote the program as Landgrove is the first town to enroll its Town 

forests in a program of forestry ethics and standards like this, and Seth says some minor 

dignitaries will show up to promote it. 

 

In addition, Seth has taken a job in Georgia and will be moving there in a month. His fmaily will 

follow at the end of the year. He will wrap up loose ends on the Evarts forest before he goes: 

flagging trees for the view shed toward Magic Mtn from the bench outlook. He will not be 

initiating any river corridor stuff- just finishing up Evarts. 

 

There is a certain order that trees in Evarts need to come down in so as not to damage the 

valuable trees remaining for growth. Kyle will shepherd this order of operations and the 

marketing of the trees for harvest. 

 

Due to moving to Georgia, Seth will be resigning from the Conservation Commission at the end 

of the month. Remaining members are Priscilla Grayson and Anne McClaren. 

 

Adjourned at 9:20 


